
 

School	Committee	Update	

January Update:  

 

The St. Edith Catholic School Commi�ee met on January 5
th

. During 

these pass two months Rob Grech and Gina Garcia have done a great 

job in marke#ng the school open house that occurred on January 30
th

 

from 6 pm to 7 pm and 31
st

 from 12 noon to 2 pm. They placed adver-

#sements in the Michigan Catholic and in local newspapers, provided  

fliers to distribute and used social media to get the word out.  If there 

are other places that we should be adver#sing next year, please let a 

commi�ee member know now so we are ready for next year. If you 

know of anyone interested in coming to St. Edith please have them con-

tact Mrs. W.  

 

Our next mee#ng is March 1, at 7:00 pm in the Parish Library. In the  

February and March mee#ngs we will be discussing improvements to 

the school based on the Strategic Plan that is being developed.           

Non-commi�ee a�endees are welcome to a�end.   

 

Important Dates: 

Feb 16 - Deadline for parents to submit items in wri#ng to the school 

office for the Jan mee#ng  

Mar 1 – February mee#ng 

 

Have a happy Valen#ne’s Day! 

David Everest, Chairperson  

everest_family@sbcglobal.net 


